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FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact is indeterminable.

Developing regulations for the collection of big game animal shed antler and horn 
seasons would require personnel time to develop program stipulations, modify Game 
and Fish Commission regulations, conduct the public input process, and 
communicate changes to the public on an ongoing basis. It would also involve 
increased law enforcement time to ensure compliance with statute and regulation. 

The Game and Fish Department states that the fiscal impact cannot be determined 
at this time.
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